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August 19, 2008 
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter 08-1537 
 
 

RE: Minnesota Experience Rating Plan Manual  
 
 

The Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) is pleased to 
announce that we have transitioned to a different software tool for the maintenance and 
support of the Minnesota Experience Rating Plan Manual on the MWCIA website at 
www.mwcia.org.  We believe this change affords our staff greater flexibility and a higher 
level of efficiency when making revisions to the Minnesota Experience Rating Plan 
Manual.    
 
Utilizing this new software has resulted in some minor format changes which have 
improved the ‘look and feel’ of the Minnesota Experience Rating Plan Manual but it is 
important to note that the content of the manual pages has not changed. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact one of our Member & 
Customer Services’ staff by calling 952.897.1737 (Option 1) or emailing info@mwcia.org.   
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